Grant Currie
President
St. Lawrence College Faculty
OPSEU Local 417
824 John Counter Blvd
Kingston
K7K 2R1





9 St Lawrence Avenue Kingston, Ontario K7L 3N6, Canada

Tel: 613.533.2151 Fax: 613.533.6171 E-Mail: qufa@queensu.ca Web: www.qufa.ca

Dear Grant,

Please accept this second contribution of \$1000 toward your costs.

We support your efforts to create more secure jobs for contract academic staff and to forward academic freedom on college campuses.

QUFA wishes you a speedy end to the strike!

Sincerely,

Leslie Jermyn
Executive Director

Leslie June